
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
14th November 2022. 
 
Deputy Catherine Connolly T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E:  catherine.connolly@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re:  PQ 54404-22 St. Vincent’s University Hospital 
 
Dear Deputy Connolly, 
  
I refer to the recent parliamentary question which has been referred for direct response. 
 
I have had this matter examined and can advise that the long COVID Service in SVUH has been 
allocated 1 whole time equivalent senior Physiotherapy post.  The post is currently vacant despite a 
number of recent recruitment drives.  The post will be re-advertised on 28th November, with interviews 
to be scheduled in January 2023.  
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
____________________________ 
Michele Tait, 
Interim Chief Executive Officer. 
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